May 2hth 1939

hear HMiss O0'Dullaghen,

Thenk you very mach for your letier of May 23rd
encloeing a corpleted merbership form and subseription of 2/6
for which a receipt iz eppended.

1 am elso very grateful to you for the names of liss
Keating and iy, Short to whom I am writing today.

Ag you may know six branches of the league are alresdy
established in london snd sn effort is being mede to stert one
in the Hampatead district. There are a nunber of mexbers in
this distriect,and provided that it is found possible to obtain
one or more who would be prevared to do some active eanvassing
1t should not be very difficult to leunch a branch in Hampstesd,
1 may f£ind an opportunity to call upon you some evening next
week if it is convenient, or perheps you may be sble to meet

me at this office by arrangement.

Yours sincerely,
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